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ACADEMIC SUCCESS


This year three masters 
students graduated and two 
more passed their PhD vivas – 

congratulations to Grace, Amy, 
Sam, Andy and Chris 

OUTREACH ACTIVITIES


SWIMATHON


SHINY NEW 
INSTRUMENTS!


PRODUCTIVE AND 
ENTERTAINING GROUP 

MEETINGS


SOCIAL EVENTS


We have a weekly lab meeting but every 
6 months we hold an all-day group 

meeting to discuss ideas, the big 
picture and direction for the group.  

CPR are committed to engaging young people in science. This year 12 members of 
the group became STEM ambassadors, we were awarded a partnership grant from the 
Royal Society, we’ve hosted three visits from Winstanley College, including some 
practical hands-on science, hosted visits from other schools, presented at a STEM 

day and much more besides!  

NEW STAFF AND 
STUDENTS


In 2015 we welcomed Manohar, Leandro, Tom, 
Leonard, Jonathan, Vinay and Jos to CPR!  

QUANTITATIVE PROTEOMICS 
IN BRAZIL


We raised over £600 for Marie Curie! 

In September Rob, Claire and Philip travelled to 
UFOP, Ouro Preto, Brazil to deliver a workshop on 

Quantitative Proteomics    

HONOURS FOR ROB


Rob has been elected as a Fellow 
of the Learned Society of Wales 

and is the nominated BSPR 
lecturer of the year for 2016 

TENURE TRACK 
FELLOWSHIP FOR DEAN


In 2015 we said goodbye to Dean who left the group to 
start his Tenure Track Fellowship. Dean is still in the 

University of Liverpool and we look forward to 
working with him on lots of new collaborations 

ION MOBILITY MASS SPECTROMETRY


Organized by Claire with BMSS, the Ion Mobility Mass 
Spectrometry Special Interest Group Meeting and 

Training Course was held in Liverpool in July 2015 


